| urge you to support SB583. Please say NO to water guzzling and soil damaging mega dairies in Oregon.

Let us move in the direction of small farms with an emphasis on efficient water use and regenerative agricultural techniques.
Decreasing greenhouse gas production and increasing fresh water protection is the way to a healthy and economically strong
Oregon.

Thank you for your consideration.

Gail Sabbadini



